
Principal’s Message on 05/26

Good Evening Stallion Families,

I hope that everyone had a restful three day weekend! We want to thank our second grade team
for planning a wonderful trip to South Mountain Creamery. Thank you to Ms. Jackson, Mr.
Spitzberg, Mr. Southving, and our musicians for their hard work performing in the Spring
Concert.

New: Field Day

Please use this link to sign-up as a VOLUNTEER or to DONATE items for Field Day,
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F044CAAAB22A4FF2-2023

● Field Day dates:
○ Monday, June 3rd (K, 1st, 2nd grade)
○ Tuesday, June 4th (3rd, 4th, 5th grade)
○ Rain Dates: June 5th and 6th

Please email Allison Peña or Danielle Luckett (Counselors) with any questions.

Thank you for your support!

New: 5th Grade Fundraiser with Krispy Kreme
As we approach the exciting milestone of our 5th Grade Promotion, we're thrilled to announce a
delicious opportunity to support our graduating students. We've partnered with Krispy Kreme to
host a fundraiser, and we invite you all to participate!

● To order Krispy Kreme donuts please click at our dedicated online link:
https://grouprai.se/krispykreme41949sa

● With this, you not only satisfy your sweet cravings but also contribute directly to our 5th
Grade Promotion fund. What's even sweeter? Krispy Kreme will generously donate 50%
of the proceeds from every purchase made through this link.

● Here are the details you need to know:
○ Fundraiser Duration: The fundraiser will run until June 7th, giving you plenty of

time to place your orders and support our cause.
○ Redemption Process: Upon completing your purchase, supporting parents will

receive an email confirmation containing a link to access their redemption codes.

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F20F044CAAAB22A4FF2-2023&data=05%7C02%7CErin_E_Kleinman%40mcpsmd.org%7C2306c4d6a5b2404304c808dc790eaade%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638518351102907691%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=6lPMj59v65qIMf4F7U0GEXLxlTdewJptzlAlGKhYdUM%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgrouprai.se%2Fkrispykreme41949sa&data=05%7C02%7Cjennifer_m_khadir%40mcpsmd.org%7C120d01ec00d740016a8508dc790a5f63%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638518332656364285%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=FsDGe8mwsnQ3XVPM7Hx7ayBbIOmSOVAxvuzoYq%2FLmeI%3D&reserved=0


Simply follow the instructions provided in the email to redeem your Digital
Dozens.

○ Redemption Instructions: To redeem your donuts, visit your preferred Krispy
Kreme shop and present the code(s) from your Digital Dozens Redemption Page
to the cashier. If you've ordered more than three dozen, kindly call the shop at
least 24 hours in advance to ensure availability.

○ Spread the Joy: Once you've received your dozens, don't keep the joy to yourself!
Share them with your colleagues, family, and friends, and encourage them to join
in supporting our campaign.

Your participation in this fundraiser not only indulges your taste buds but also makes a
meaningful difference in the lives of our 5th graders as they transition to the next phase of their
academic journey. CLICK HERE FOR THE FLIER.

Thank you for your ongoing support, and let's make this fundraiser a sweet success!

NEW: Calling ALL SFES Families, Volunteers Needed for 5th Grade Promotion at CHS on
06/12

As we prepare to celebrate our 5th graders we are in need of some volunteers on Wednesday,
June 12th at 10:00 AM at Clarksburg High School. We are looking for some current 4th grade
parents to volunteer your time at the event so that these amazing students, and their parents, can
spend the occasion celebrating together. This is a time-honored tradition that you all will
appreciate when your child is a 5th grader.

Your help is urgently needed and greatly appreciated.

● Please click the link below to see how you can help make this momentous occasion even
more memorable and enjoyable for our graduates:
https://forms.gle/P8641y45rpWhEM9d7

NEW: Shoeboxes or Small Amazon Boxes Needed

To wrap up the school year, 5th grade students will create personal time capsules to document
their time in elementary school. If you have any shoe boxes or small Amazon boxes to donate for
the time capsules, please send them in with your child. Shoeboxes can be delivered to their
homeroom teachers or dropped off in the main office. Thank you so much for your support!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/161qNUuZwiNYuLfl43VJceSEHzj5USmJp/view?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/P8641y45rpWhEM9d7


For 5th Grade Families Only:

● Yard Signs: The Class of 2024 Yard Signs are now
available for pickup!

○ Yard Signs Have Arrived! Be sure to pick yours
up!

○ Thanks to the families who have already picked.
○ Please walk to the front office, they will be

available at the front desk with Mrs. Cardea.
● SNOWden Ball: 5th grade teachers have shared information about our upcoming

SNOWden Ball to all 5th grade families in their weekly updates.
○ The SNOWden Ball is for 5th grade students only.
○ Be sure to RSVP by clicking the link:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfmAdKtUmndiK5UQnEVOhQ6Zf
OcQkH4jQKys1XfIQwq4-ox3A/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0

Upcoming Important Dates
● 5/28- 4th Grade Field Trip to Science Center
● 6/3- Field Day for Kindergarten, 1st, and 2nd grade
● 6/4- Field Day for 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade
● 6/7- 5th Grade Celebration

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to reach out
to the school, 240-740-5800.

With Gratitude,
Michelle Fortune

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1yCnQgZmpXD-6Ppq_SJV8WaecXtg3Pqzz/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfmAdKtUmndiK5UQnEVOhQ6ZfOcQkH4jQKys1XfIQwq4-ox3A/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfmAdKtUmndiK5UQnEVOhQ6ZfOcQkH4jQKys1XfIQwq4-ox3A/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0

